
Facility Committee Meeting Notes 
May 6, 2021 at 8:00 am in Professional Development Center 

 

Attendees:  Aaron Sable, David Chambers, Ryan O’Cull, Steve Mishler, Rob Skidmore 
Valerie Pavlik, Doug Eastwood, Scott Miller and Julie Crew 

 

Updates on Current Projects 

 Reviewed summer 2-21 paving program that included improvements at Medina 
High School, Claggett Middle School, Memorial Stadium, Fenn Elementary, 
Canavan Elementary, Blake Elementary, Northrop Elementary and Waite 
Elementary. 
 

 Air Condition project was reviewed and we are proceeding with upgrading the 
electricity at Fenn Elementary by pulling additional power from old modular 
classroom riser.  Window air conditioners were purchased and are in route.  
Waiting on quotes from two vendors for portable air conditioners for Claggett 
Middle.  Contractor is finishing their proposal to pull additional power needed 
from old modular classroom riser at Canavan and provide pricing to replace 
existing furnaces with new high efficiency furnaces with a cooling package.  
Goal is to have all three buildings completed summer 2021. 
 

 Other projects reviewed included:  B3 door frame replacement at Medina High 
School, Locker paintings at Claggett Middle School, improvements to the 
entrance of AI Root and the repair of sinkhole, and replacing a few classrooms 
with new furniture at Medina High School, Claggett Middle School and Fenn 
Elementary School. 


